
 

 

       

WISPA New Zealand 

Po Box 38037, Christchurch 8842 

Phone: 0274503504  

Email: 

Website: http://wispa.nz 

 

 

DRAFT Product Disclosure – 

Retail Service Bundling 

Guidelines 

WISPANZ Submission 

 

13 October 2023 

 

  

http://wispa.nz/


 

Page | 2 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Product Disclosure – Retail Service Bundling 

Guidelines. 

WISPANZ provided feedback in the initial consultation stages that was broadly supportive of the 

proposed bundling guidelines. 

We wish to extend our support to the draft guidelines published 21 September 2023. We aren’t 

proposing any changes to the guidelines as published. 

WISPANZ consider the guidelines will promote greater transparency in the retail segment of the 

industry and enhance understanding amongst consumers of what the true cost of service is. 

 

 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

 

Glenn Hutton 

On behalf of  

WISPANZ 


